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College of Western Idaho to Launch Successful Start Program 

Nampa – The College of Western Idaho (CWI) has announced that it will implement a new successful start initiative 
that includes changes to admission and registration deadlines for credit seeking students. The changes, effective Fall 
2014, will help ensure students have adequate time to register and prepare for the start of classes each semester, 
which is critical to academic success and completion.    

Under the new Successful Start structure, new students must have completed the admissions process 10 days prior 
to the first day of the semester and all students need to have completed registration the Friday before classes start. 
Previously credit seeking students could complete late registration in classes up to 10 days after the first day of the 
semester. With the exception of a few limited enrollment professional-technical programs that have competitive 
entry applications, the new admission and registration dates will be applicable to all credit seeking students.  

The admissions deadline for Fall 2014 is August 8 and class registration must be complete by August 22.  

"Students who register late in the enrollment period, often after classes have already started, are typically hurried 
and less prepared creating an immediate disadvantage,” stated David Shellberg, CWI Executive Vice President for 
Instruction and Student Services.  “National research shows that a student who registers before the start of a 
semester is more likely to succeed, and colleges that have eliminated late registration have seen increased student 
retention.  We believe that implementing this change will ultimately provide increased support for our students and 
ensure that success is within reach from the start.”  
 
In addition to the application and registration date changes, all new students will complete a comprehensive 
Orientation, Advising, and Registration (OAR) session. These sessions are scheduled on campus as well as available 
online to be completed prior to the registration deadline. The OAR sessions provide new students tips on how to be 
successful in college, support in selecting the right classes, important catalog information, and training on how to 
use the myCWI registration system. The sessions also provide additional details on financial aid and transfer 
information.  
 
For more information on important dates associated with the successful start initiative visit 
www.cwidaho.cc/important-dates.   
 

-###- 

About the College of Western Idaho:  
The College of Western Idaho is a public, open-access, and comprehensive community college committed to providing 
affordable access to quality teaching and learning opportunities to the residents of its service area in western Idaho. CWI 
has seven campus locations throughout Southwest Idaho providing higher education and 21st Century technical skills 
acquisition. The college is dedicated to improving the community’s economic well-being by responding with highly-
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educated and productive graduates. The foundation for the area’s only community college was created by a 
supermajority of voters in Ada and Canyon counties on May 22, 2007. For more information about the college, visit 
www.cwidaho.cc or call (208) 562-3000. 
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